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Publication of Information for Assessmenton
Preliminary Documentation under Section 95A(3) of
the Environment Protection and Biodiversity
Conservation Act 1999 (EPBC Act).

National Intermodal Corporation Limited Is
proposing to construct and operate an intermodal
freight terminal and associated infrastructure at
2025 Merriang Road, Beveridge (Stage 1A) (EPBC
2023/09693). The proposed action has potential to
impact listed threatened species and communities
(Sections 18 and 18A) protected under Part 3 of the
EPBC Act, specifically Victorian Grassland Earless
Dragon (Tympanocryptis pinguicolla) and Herne
Swamp wetland and the associated waterways,
species and community habitat as a Commonwealth
Action (Section 28).

Pursuant to Section 95A(3) of the EPBC Act, the
preliminary documentation is available for viewing
and comment for a period of 15 business days from
19 December 2024 to 13 January 2025 inclusive.
Documentation is available for viewing without
charge at https://www.nationalintermodal.com.au
/intermodal-precincts/beveridge/ and in hard copy:
at:

* Mitchell Shire Library Services, Greater Beveridge
Community Centre, Cnr Lithgow St and, Mandalay
Ct, Beveridge VIC 3753

*State Library Victoria, 328 Swanston St,
Melbourne VIC 3000

*Department of Energy, Environment and Climate
Action, 8 Nicholson 5t, East Melbourne VIC 3002

Any written feedback on the preliminary
documentation can be provided online at the National
Intermodal Corporation website or via email
beveridge@nationalintermodal.com.au or letters
should be addressed to: National Intermodal
Corporation, Level 9, 360 Collins Street, Melbourne
VIC 3000,

To request a printed copy of these documents or to
request assistance for persons with special needs (e.g.
for whom English is a second language or who have
vision impairment) please email
beveridge@nationalintermodal.com.au




